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We had a total of 17 attend Monday's meeting, ten members plus seven quests. 
Members included Maria, Anne, Ann, Cheri, Ben G, Ben W, Bob F, Rick, Pat, and 
Bob R. Quests included Eliza, President and Stacy, Membership Chairman of 
UWGB's Circle K Club. Ben W also brought a family of five, two of which recently 
attended the YMCA's weekend Youth in Government program which was held at 
the state Capital building in Madison. 
 
Maria led the meeting and said the prayer. Lunch consisted of a beef tip dinner 
with Carrot cake for dessert. Happy dollars were provided by Anne, Maria, Rick, 
and Pat. Rick told us that we have received our first Scholarship application. Eliza 
updated us on the UWCB Circle K Club. At a recent regional meeting the UWGB 
club was selected as both the Best social club and received the Club Sprit Award. 
Our Club won the award as the Outstanding Kiwanis Club for our support of the 
new UWGB Circle K Club. 
 
Our newest member Ben W gave us an update on the recently completed Youth 
in Government program held earlier this month at the state Capital building in 
Madison. This was the first time in twelve years that the Green Bay Y participated 
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in this annual event. Fourteen students from Green Bay attended this two-day 
program that involved students from all regions of the state. The students chose 
to be in either the Legislative, Judicial, and Executive Branches of the state 
government. 
 
For two days they proposed, debated, and either passed or rejected laws. 
Students could also choose to be members of the media who reported and 
published daily news programs each day via newspaper and digital media. 
The program is open the students from 7th - 12th grade. The two students that 
attended talked about each of their roles in the Legislative and Media branch. A 
great program that Ben plans to continue in his new role at the Green Bay YMCA. 
 
April meetings will be on the 4th and 18th. 
 

 


